
	

	




	
To Whom It May Concern,

     




      The Kiwanis Club of Streamwood would like to announce our grant opportunity for 2022. This year we will be offering a $500 grant to three recipients. Please complete the enclosed application and return it by March 14th, 2022, for consideration. 
















Best Wishes,
Michelle Wolverton
Kiwanis Club of Streamwood
630-483-3132
mwolverton@spdcares.com
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